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Dear Golden Rule,

In 1958 I took the baton from you to sail into the Pacific
Proving Grounds. In 2019-2020 I hoped to sail in tandem with
you throughout the Pacific to Hivoshima and Nagasaki. Since
I am indisposed at the moment, I am handing back the baton
with regret—but also with anticipation for what you will do
with it. If someone finds a way and the means to “raise me
from the ashes” again, I hope to sail with you in the future--

someday, somewhere.

‘With gratitude from the other half of the tag team,

Phoenix of Hiroshima
Bottom of the Mokelumne River



